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Dates to Remember  

For 2016 
 

March 25 
Easter Break: 25th Mar ï 
8th Apr 
 
April 11 
Return to school  
(Term 5) 
 
May 2 
May Day Bank Holiday 
(School Closed) 

 
May 4 
Parents/Carers consulta-
tion meeting regarding 
Academy Status. 
Venue: North Street 
Times: 2:30pm ð 6pm 
 
May 9 
SATS Week 

 
May 30 
Half Term: 30th May ï 3rd 

June 
 
June 6 
Return to school  
(Term 6) 

 
July 19 
Pupil Progress Day 
(Secondary Only) 

 
July 21 
Summer Break  
(School Closed) 
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Parents go Potty 
Parents/carers have been attending art sessions at the Primary Site and have 

working with clay to make some pottery items. 
  

  
  

  
  
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to the following pupils across the school for 100%  

attendance during the following terms.  Well done! 

 

Term 3: Billy A (Yr8), Khalid M (Yr8), Tyler O, Jak-Davey A, Emmanuel I, Bil-

ly M, Shami M, Eimantas J, Ibrahim N, Khalid A, Muhammed O, Ezekiel F, 

Richmomd G, Jevaun H, Legend N, Celvin L, Harley P-G 

 

Term 4: Billy A (Yr8), Khalid M (Yr11), Jaiheem F (Yr8), Khalid M (Yr8),Tyler 

O (Yr8), Layton R (Yr8), Romahn F (Yr10), Richmond G, Ibrahim G, Jude B, 

Shami M, Samuel U, Jevaun H, Eimantas J, Legend N, Ron C, Harley P-G 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 

April 26 
JJ Jegede is coming to visit 
the school again to work with 
KS2 & Y7 pupils down at 
North Street. Each pupil re-
ceives sky sports, sports for 
living t-shirt. 
There will be an Inspirational 
presentation, videos, Q&A 
and practical sessions. 
 
 
June 8,9,10 
Key Stage 1&2 residential to 
Lambourne End Outdoor 
Centre. 
 
 
June 15 
School Fete 
Venue: North Street 
Times: 1:00pm ð 3:00pm 
 
 
June 22 
Sports Day 
All staff, parents and pupils 
involved in a whole school 
event at the Terence Macmil-
lan Stadium, Newham Leisure 
Centre. "More info coming 
soon" 
 
 
July 7 
Whole school day visit to 
Southend Adventure Island 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 13 
Sponsored Walk (Whole 
school) 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Maple Class all had a great time at the Aladdin Pantomime in January 

and was able to do some great English recount writing about their trip 

to the theatre. 

Maple also welcomed their new Education Support Worker, Janice 

Smith and would to like to thank her for supporting them with all as-

pects of their work and behaviour. 

Maple would like to thank Paris in Year 10 for coming to read to them 

on World Book Day ï she did a great job and we were all mesmerized 

by her fantastic story reading. 

The PGCE students were welcomed into Maple Class and we were  

really happy with all the positive comments they made about our class. 

Eimantas, Jevaun and Legend have all received certificates for good 

attendance and excellent progress with all aspects of their work. 

It has been a really productive term in Maple Class and we all worked 

hard and learnt a lot during both Design Technology/Math's Week and 

Science week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Romahn (Yr. 10), Mason (Yr. 8) and Paris (Yr. 10) who  

participated in reading to individual classes at the Primary Site, during 

World Book Day.  It was a great experience for them as good role mod-

els. 

 

Work Experience 
 
Pupils from year 10 and 11 attended 
their second work experience placement 
of the school year.  There were some 
mixed experiences between the pupils 
with some completely enjoying their 
placement and others feeling like they 
didn't have enough work to do.  Pupils 
that attended, showed resilience, stuck 
with their placements and successfully 
completed the week. 

 
Well done to: 
 
Gregory ð who attended Tradewell Garage   
Alex ð who did Plumbing with Newham Housing 
Services 
Khalid ð who did Electrics with Newham Housing 
Services 
Ryan ð  who attended Shiva MOT Centre 
Romahn ð  who attended British Institute of 
Technology 
Paris ð  worked at the Stratford Theatre Royal 
Charlie ð who did Electrics with Newham Housing Services 
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Design & Technology week was Introduced on Wednesday 24th Feb. with a presentation assembly and work-
shops linking Design, Technology, Science and Maths. 
Workshops then continued all week in the afternoons until the Wednesday March 2nd. 
Students from Lawson Close joined with the younger students from North Street to design and build bridges 
and self powered buggies. 
 
Kay Scoresby, our local councillor presented prizes and concluded a very successful week. 


